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WHAT HAS OCCURRED 

Pacific Diagnostic Laboratories (PDL) is experiencing delays with SARS CoV-2 Spike Antibody, Semi-Quantitative Test due 
to supply availability from our vendor.  

 

OUTSTANDING TEST RESULTS 

If you have any outstanding tests:  

We have routed specimens waiting to be tested to our referral lab to avoid further turnaround time delays.  

Results should be back in 24-48 hours.  

 
EXPECTED RESOLUTION 

We are expecting the supplies to arrive the week of July 19, 2021, and will resume in-house testing as soon as possible. 

  

Our apologies for the inconvenience this temporary turnaround time delay may cause.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


